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SAVE THE DATES   VBS 2024 

August 18th—August 21st 
More information coming soon.  

We will need lots of volunteers so watch for signups. 

EPIC Youth Nights:  
Encouraging People in Christ 

 
Summer Youth Nights for 6

th
-12

th
 graders 

When: Starting Wednesday, June 12 
6:30pm - 8:00pm 

Join in for fun, fellowship, and faith formation. 

 

 

 

ONLINE GIVING CHANGE 
As you may have noticed,  our online giving 

vendor, Vanco, has updated 

our online donations page.   

All of your login  information will be the same 

but if you have any questions or concerns do 

not hesitate to contact Linda at the office:  

linda@familyofchrist.com 

Family of Christ will be updating our  

website over the next few months. 

Watch for exciting changes! 
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     May 12, 2024  

 

Undie Sunday and Bundling Session Sunday, May 19th after worship 

 
In May our Mission of the Month will be The Drawer. 

We will end our socks and underwear collection for our Mission of the Month by holding an  

Undie Sunday on May 19
th

. We will gather all the socks and underwear donated in May and hold 

a bundling session after worship on the 19th. Putting together 100’s of bundles of new socks and  

underwear that will go to community groups to distribute takes volunteers- all ages welcome!  

We agree with The Drawer’s motto, “Providing Warmth and Dignity,” so we hope to see lots of 

our members on May 19th to help in this outreach event. 

May Mission of the Month 

The Drawer 

“THE DRAWER” collects and distributes NEW socks and underwear to men, women, and children. 

This local nonprofit organization is a grass roots ministry that began 9 years ago. It receives  

donations from community members, local businesses, nonprofits, and faith-based organizations.  

Besides monetary donations, we will be collecting new socks and underwear all month. 


